
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fuzzy Shimada Memorial Tournament 
Hosted By: San Jose Nisei Bowling Association 

June 21
st
 & 22

nd
, 2008 

4
th

 Street Bowl 

 

 
 

Dear Bowlers: 

 

Please note that we have moved this year’s Fuzzy Shimada Memorial Tournament to 

June 21
st
 and 22

nd
.  We hope this date change will be more conducive to everyone’s 

schedule and help to increase bowler participation. 

 

Along with the date change, we are also making some minor modifications to the 

tournament format: 

 

• We have moved the Generation No-Tap Event entirely to Saturday morning 

• We have added another Doubles Squad to Sunday’s schedule.   

• Instead of a “Men’s Team” Event, we have opted for an “Open Team” Event, 

which will allow for any combination of five bowlers (Men, Women, or Mixed).   

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by telephone at 

(408) 500-2742, or by email at marikosan216@hotmail.com. 

 

We look forward to this year’s tournament and hope to see you all there.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Stefanie Hirata 

Tournament Chairperson 

 

 

 


